
 

Pupil Governors Meeting 

Wednesday 19th April 2023 

Welcome 

Mrs Gwilliam welcomed us to the first meeting of the summer term 

and thanked the year 6 Prefects, Worship Team, and Sports Leaders 

for joining us. 

Winchester Basics Bank – Easter Egg Delivery 

Mrs Gwilliam was pleased to tell us that the 

volunteers at the Winchester Basics Bank were 

delighted with the delivery of the Easter Eggs we 

collected. They were able to get them to families 

in need in time for Easter. Thank you to everyone 

for your kindness and generosity! Mrs Gwilliam 

told us the exciting news that Pupil Governors 

have been invited to visit the Basics Bank for a 

behind the scenes tour and talk. 

New Netball Posts 

Last term the sports leaders suggested that we needed some netball 

posts which could be used for shooting practice at playtimes. We 

were quite excited as these have now arrived! We had a chat about 

how these could be used Annie said we need a ‘serious message’ to 

everyone about using them safely and sensibly. Mrs Gwilliam said 



this could be announced in Celebration Worship this Friday. George 

from Year 2 asked if we could have another set of football goals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Cross Country Event 2023 

Scarlett suggested that the eagerly awaited Cross 

Country event should take place after the Year 6 

SAT’s so the Sports Leaders had time to plan and 

organise this exciting fixture. Everyone agreed and 

seemed very keen!  

It was decided that the sports leaders will advertise 

the event at the beginning of May. 

 

 

 

 



King Charles III Coronation Whole School Celebration on the 

school field – Friday 5th May 

Mrs Gwilliam announced that on the afternoon of 

Friday 5th May the whole school will be having a 

carousel of coronation themed activities on the field. 

We will be in grouped into our house teams (15 in 

each team) and take part in some fun activities. We 

discussed some ideas and came up with some really 

creative activities!  

Suggested Activities: 

 

Coronation Crafts 

Royal Icing cake decorating                           

Musical thrones                                       

Good Afternoon Your Majesty Game 

Daisy and Scarlett suggested some Year 6 could lead some of the 

activities with staff. Mrs Gwilliam said the Year 6 Governors would 

continue planning and create a poster and send a letter to parents. 

After the activities parents would join us on the 

field to sing our coronation song and then we will 

have a coronation picnic together. Mrs Gwilliam 

told us that FOSS would be serving cream teas. 

Tell Me Tuesday 

Our next Tell Me Tuesday is next week. Dan, a local toy inventor, is 

coming into school to talk to us about designing and making toys. As 

always there will be an opportunity to ask Dan any questions about 

his amazing job! 

Minutes by Martha, Lola, Scarlett and Sam 
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